
 

 

Tuesday 5th April 2022 

 

 

 

 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am pleased to invite you to join us for our Year 7 parents’ evening on 
Wednesday, 27th April between 4.00pm and 7.00pm, to discuss your child’s 
progress. 

Your child’s subject teachers are looking forward to meeting with you to discuss 
your child’s progress and provide support for identified areas of improvement in 
learning. This will also be an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress 
report that was given to pupils this week. 

The meetings will take place in the Sports Hall with 5 minutes per appointment. 
Tea, coffee and cold drinks will be provided for all guests throughout the 
evening. 

It is statistically proven, that where parents regularly attend Parents’ Evenings, 
their children perform better at school. Your attendance at these events will have 
a direct positive impact on your child’s success at school and beyond. 

To make you appointments: Please use the online booking system: 
https://ellisguilford.schoolcloud.co.uk/ . This can also be accessed through the 
school App. Fill out all the details on the page. Please use your child’s preferred 
Forename and Surname that matches our records. You also need to ensure 
your own details match the data on our system.  

Bookings will be available from Monday, 4th April. If you experience any issues 
with creating the bookings, please contact the school on 0115 913 1338 to 
speak to our admin team who will be able to assist, alternatively please email 
enquries@ellisguilfordschool.org.uk. 

Our Year 7 teachers look forward to talking to you on Wednesday, 27th April. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr D Fugill 

Vice Principal 


